
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
AUGUST 18, 2015  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary    
            
ABSENT:  Rob Gordon, Member 
 
GUEST:   Connie St.Clair - Sexton 
 
 
 
The meeting came to order @ 5:03 pm  
 
 
 

1. Janet Brown made a motion “To accept the minutes of the July Meeting”, Seconded by 
Bill Tiffany.  The vote showed all in favor. 

 
2. We had a brief discussion about Veteran’s Markers at Grave Sites. 
 
3. Connie St. Clair told us that we are presently charging $200.00 for cremation burials 

and $500.00 for full casket burials. 
 

4. Janet will try to get the full Board and Connie St. Clair together to update the Burial 
Rules and Regulations and how to distribute them. 
 

5. We had a brief discussion about “Collins” Cemetery. 
 

6. Our Stone Mason, Mark James will start to repair the Headstones in the “Whitaker” 
Cemetery on Maplewold Road next Friday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:42 pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
William F. Tiffany 
Recording Secretary 


